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TO:  SENATORS, MEMBERS and OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS  
 

Florist Trading  
 

1 The Florist at Parliament House will be closed on Monday 12 and Tuesday 
13 April 2010. 

2 The Florist will re-open with limited trading hours (9:00am to 1:00pm) 
from Wednesday 14 to Friday 16 April. 

3 Normal trading hours will resume Monday 19 April (9:00am to 3:00pm) 
with three daily delivery times (9:00am, 11:00am and 2:00pm). 

 
Alan Thompson  
Secretary 


